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The FAME team has been closely following SC guidelines for the performing arts, and we have been
collaborating with local and national performing arts organizations to ensure that we have ample
safety precautions in place for the return to our studio space. Please understand these lists are fluid
and may change at any time, as we are adjusting as new information emerges! We appreciate
your continued patience, consideration, and support during this time.

What we are doing during activities:

Rehearsals will be held in our hybrid indoor/outdoor performance hall.
Music rehearsals & Acting classes will be held indoors.
Actors will not share microphones, for safety. Costumes/props/set pieces will be
limited to necessities, and individual prop pieces will be divided amongst the actors
and not shared.

e We will have plenty of touchless hand sanitizer at FAME and on site; all actors will be
encouraged to wash hands regularly as needed.

Masks:

Troupe staff is fully vaccinated. Our staff will be wearing masks at all times indoors. Masks will
be worn by all during indoor rehearsals to protect others who are vulnerable to exposure. This
will be adjusted as guidelines are adjusted. We will be following CDC guidelines.

We look forward to the opportunity to continue exploring the performing arts with you and your
child!



